
What’s Happening at Luna  

Friday, 09/01/2023😊 

 

Ending Week 2 of the Fall 2023 semester and preparing for Week 

3.  Here’s what’s happening… 

 

Allied Health 

- Two-week nursing assistant class running Sept. 11-22, 2023.  

The class needs 8 students to make with a maximum 

capacity of 12 students allowed in the class. This class will 

prepare students for Prometric CNA Certification.  Please 

see the attached flyer.* 

HLC Visit Countdown 

 

- Only 24 days left until our visit from HLC.  If you are asked for 

information, please supply it promptly as time is of the essence in terms 

of getting HLC the information they ask for.  

 

Human Resources 

 

- Payroll and Human Resources has moved to the MEC.  

 

Labor Day  

 

- Monday, Sept. 4 is Labor Day.  Enjoy your three-day weekend! You 

deserve it! 

 

Luna Strong 

 

- Snacks are available around campus and meals are available in the 

Admin. building, the cafeteria in Allied Health, and now in the ACE 



Lab Tiendita!  Lunch is available in the cafeteria from 12-1 and dinner 

from 5-5:30 p.m. These are frozen meals and microwaves can be found 

in these areas to heat these meals.   

- Students have free access to therapist-lead programs at 

www.tbh.us/Luna.  See the attached flyer for more information.  

 

Rough Rider Round-Up 

 

- Friday, Sept. 1, 2023, 2:00 P.M. – Don’t forgot to tune-in for this week’s 

round-up.  Watch your email for the link. 😊 

 

 “Things to do this weekend and beyond...” 

- Every Friday thru – Oct. 6 – Springer Farmer’s Market, 

9:00 A.M. – Sell Out.  Vendors selling fruits, veggies, hand-

made items like jellies and baked goods, along with arts and 

crafts, etc. may come and sell their wares. Shoppers 

welcome.  $10 per space.  Located at 323 Maxwell Ave. 

 

- Friday, Sept 1, 2023, 5:30 – 8:30 P.M. Music in the Park in 

the Historic Plaza Park will be featuring Chris Arellano.  

. 

Reminders 

- All committees, departments, and individuals with information to share 

are encouraged to send their knowledge to sgoodyear@luna.edu each 

week by 5:00 P.M. on Wednesday for inclusion in the week’s update.  If 

you miss a deadline, don’t worry, your information will be included in 

the following week’s update. When possible, your information should be 

in tidy bullet points that can easily be added to the basic update format.   

 

- Thanks to all who shared information for this week’s edition of “What’s 

Happening at Luna.” 
 

- If you missed an edition of “What’s Happening at Luna,” find it here:  

https://luna.edu/whats_happening. 

http://www.tbh.us/Luna
mailto:sgoodyear@luna.edu
https://luna.edu/whats_happening


 

 

Have a wonderful weekend, Everyone! 

_________________________________ 


